
The seminar will be run by Elevate Education, a study skills 

company, who we have been working with for four years 

 

The seminar is aimed around how children study and how, as 

parents, you can support them. 

 

The session is aimed at all year groups.  Particularly, if your 

child is in Year 10 or 11, I would fully recommend you made 

the effort to attend as it will provide you with useful ideas for 

the run into GCSE exams. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school on 

admin@meole.co.uk  

Wednesday 24th 
October 

6pm - 7pm 

mailto:admin@meole.co.uk

